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KENSINGTON POLICE PROTECTION AND COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT  
 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  
January 14, 2021  
ITEM 5  
 
RECEIPT OF FINAL FORM OF CONTRACT WITH FERNANDO HERRERA FOR ONGOING MAINTENANCE 
SERVICES AT THE KENSINGTON PARK  
 
SUMMARY OF RECOMMENDATION  
 
Receive the final form of the contract with Fernando Herrera for ongoing maintenance at the 
Kensington Park.     
 
BACKGROUND  
 
At its meeting of December 10, 2020, the Board approved the scope of work and associated contract 
with Fernando Herrera to provide maintenance services at the Kensington Park, and at the KPPCSD-
owned lot at the intersection of Arlington Avenue and Coventry Road, for the base monthly amount of 
$2,225, with the contract to be approved as to final form by District legal counsel.  The Board requested 
that this final form of the contract be placed on its agenda for public review. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
Contract with Fernando Herrera for ongoing maintenance at the Kensington Park, and at the KPPCSD 
property at the corner of Arlington Avenue and Coventry Road. 
 
SUBMITTED BY: 
 
Bill Lindsay 
Interim General Manager 
 
 


